
     JANUARY 2018 UPDATE 
 

Although not quite as much activity is present on site, the month of January was very busy 
behind the scenes.  Selections have been made for the Design, Bidding and CA/CO professional 
service firms for the remaining projects at XWA. And a very robust spring construction plan has 
been formulated with the season fast approaching.    
 
Construction of the terminal continued to make notable progress.  JE Dunn, together with their 
sub-contractors, worked diligently on the completion of the basement footings and the 
perimeter wall form installation process is now underway. Planning sessions were conducted 
for the next phase of work including, the following; underground mechanical, underground 
electrical and underground plumbing (MEP), structural concrete masonry units (CMU) for 
basement walls and structural steel anticipating an early February start date for these scopes of 
work. 
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